Building Committee Meeting 8/10/23, 3PM

Minutes Rough Draft

Ken, Chris, Ron, Peter, Walter, Bob Baker, Don Bates

Began at 3:15

Don says that coming State regulations complicate design of the police portion. There maybe accreditation requirements such as wall construction specifications for evidence storage areas. He has made numerous phone calls to authorities for more information, has not received much help.

There was much discussion of the security for evidence, but no design decisions were made.

The need for a separate officers room was confirmed, but Don said that a door between the police rooms could be eliminated if necessary.

The issue of storage and access to the attic was kicked around. Walter will discuss this with Jon Wyman. Options include:

A drop down stair.

A winding stairway in the small room designated for storage in the most recent plan.

An exterior stairway on the south with roof dormer,

An exterior stair on the east with a landing/roof over the outside doorway.

The issue of regulatory problems with an exterior stairway was introduced by Bob. Peter talked about the question of how an outside stair would work with windows. Walter will call Jon to discuss attic access, and the possible need for a second means of egress questioned by Ron.

Peter suggested that Don make a list of his needs related to the building design.

Ron brought up the question of when construction might start. He worries about the availability of a contractor. Peter will ask Dave for suggestions. Unfortunatly Kurtz Associates no longer exists. Perhaps Gene would have suggestions. Starting this year seems doubtful.

The meeting adjourned ay 4:05